


Exhibit C.                                              October 18, 2009 
Honorable Representative Rick Larsen
United States House of Representatives
108 Cannon House Office Building 

Washington, Dc 20515
                                                                               

Mr and Mrs. Just Me
Dear Representative Larsen,
This letter constitutes a plea for your intercession with the IRS regarding its Voluntary Disclosure penalties for “some holders’ of overseas bank accounts.

We are a mixed nationality couple from your District, but currently residing in New Zealand.  We have supplied our Bellingham address for convenience. Marvin, the US citizen, voted for you in 2008.  Sue, an Australian citizen, is unable to vote.

Attached you will find a letter which we have recently written to IRS Commissioner Douglas Shulman.  I hope you will find the time to read it and consider the entreaty therein.
It contains a plea for the Commissioner to re-consider the exorbitant penalties that are being applied for a class of offenders having overseas accounts for which the program was not designed, IE, average US persons of modest means who have unwittingly come afoul of these regulations. 
With this letter, we are respectfully asking you to intercede with the IRS on behalf of millions of ordinary Americans, resident aliens, expatriates, and immigrants who prior to this time have been generally unaware, or remain unaware of the FBAR and income tax requirements for overseas accounts. Their failures are more in the realm of benign omission or ignorance rather than deliberate offshore tax sheltering.  They may have been negligent, but they weren’t overt, and we are asking consideration of that distinction.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Mr Just Me 







Mrs Just Me
cc Attachment:  Letter to Commissioner Shulman.
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